
 

Subject: Eltrex and Telko Merger moving towards full merger 

 

Dear Partner, 

We are delighted to announce that the merger between Eltrex and Telko is proceeding smoothly and as 

planned. Since Eltrex joined the Telko Group in January 2023, we’ve been working closely to align our 

strengths. Now, we are taking the next step: merging into one unified company under Telko Poland, 

effective January 1, 2025. 

Key information about the merger 

1. Timeline and New Legal Entity: 

• The merger takes effect on January 1, 2025. 

• All operations will transition under the name TELKO-POLAND SPÓŁKA Z OGRANICZONĄ 

ODPOWIEDZIALNOŚCIĄ, ul. Taneczna 18, 02-829 Warszawa. 

2. Important Changes: 

• Banking and VAT Details: 

o Please update your records with our new VAT number: PL5210088067 

o Please update your records with our new banking details as follows: 

PKO Bank Polski S.A. 

ul. Puławska 15, 05-515 Warszawa  

SWIFT BPKOPLPW 

PL87 1440 1101 0000 0000 0138 9928 -  transfers in PLN 

PL34 1440 1101 0000 0000 0138 9912 -  transfers in EUR             

PL68 1440 1101 0000 0000 0385 1548 - transfers in USD 

• E-invoicing address: TelkoPL.Invoices@telko.com 

• Contact Information: 

o Your contact persons will not change 

o Our email addresses will change to firstname.lastname@telko.com. 

o Please update your contacts to reflect these new addresses. 

o General inquiries: telko.poland@telko.com 

  



3. Whom to Contact for More Information: 

• For questions about the merger or assistance during the transition, please feel free to reach out 

to: 

Krzysztof Kubeczka 

Email:  krzysztof.kubeczka@telko.com 

Phone:  +48 502 082 111 

What This Means for You: 

We are committed to ensuring that the high quality of service you’ve come to expect remains our top 

priority during and after the merger. This transition will bring added benefits, including: 

• Strengthened operations and capabilities, 

• An expanded product portfolio, and 

• Enhanced opportunities for growth and innovation. 

What’s Next? 

We’re excited about this new chapter and the opportunities it will bring. Thank you for your continued 

trust and partnership. We are honored to have you with us as we move forward together. In the 

meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact us with any immediate questions or concerns. You can also 

read the news article about this change here. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Niko Nilsen 

Vice President, Chemicals 

Telko 

 

Krzysztof Kubeczka 

Sales Director 

Eltrex/Telko 

 

Telko is a leading distributor and solution provider for converters and brand owners looking to safeguard 

their business with future-proof plastics, chemicals or lubricant solutions. By using industry-leading 

expertise, strong partnerships and renowned service capabilities we are able to dramatically improve our 

customers' production lead times, material efficiency, and financial and environmental performance. We 

call it The Telko Effect.    

www.telko.com 

 

https://www.telko.com/en/news/next-steps-in-telko-and-eltrex-strategic-merger

